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Class Five/Six
Friday 1st May 2015
Project 
Next week we would like to see your county homework projects. Here is a reminder about what we would like you to do:
1. Choose your county (not Yorkshire!). It could perhaps be one that someone in your family has come from or where you have spent holidays.
2. Find out all about your county: main towns, key geographical features, local foods and traditions, famous people, places of interest etc.
3. Create your poster. It can be a montage of images, images and text, or just text if you prefer. Make sure it is eye catching and attractive.
4. Use your poster to talk to your class about your chosen county.
This homework should be brought in during the week beginning 4th May
Maths and Reading
Next week will be assessment week so be ready to show off your Maths and reading skills!

Topic

We will be sharing your county homework posters in our afternoon lessons next week 

Other Notes
Have a lovely Bank Holiday Monday and we will see you back in school on Tuesday. Don’t forget that our county will be hosting a major cycle race, the Tour de Yorkshire, which will be passing close to the school on Saturday!

Please remember to bring in your outdoor P.E. kit for all P.E. lessons in the week. This is especially important as it can still be cold at this time of the year and the grass on the field can be wet, so warm clothing and trainers are essential.
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